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From: cedar mcculloch-clow
To: Planning Clerk
Subject: Pacific Roots cannabis special permit
Date: Wednesday, March 06, 2024 7:52:43 AM

This comment is regarding record # 
PLN-2022-17669
The hearing date 3-7-2024

     I am in favor or granting Pacific  Roots Cannabis LLC the special permit to add 33,576
square feet to thier existing permit. I live near by and have witnessed only the finest quality
farm practices. There are those farms that seem motivated by greed and making a quick buck,
this farm is very different. I see them making an effort to provide quality local jobs, caring for
the planet and providing healthy high quality cannabis. I hope decide that this farm deserves to
have the chance to expand, so that may have a chance to succeed in times that make keeping a
cannabis business going very difficult. That is all for now, from my smart phone. 
                    Cedar mcculloch-clow 
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